
 
  

 
I N V I T A T I O N  

  

Danish bishops invite migrant churches 
 

Migrant Churches’  
Cathedral Meeting 2018 

  

The Danish bishops of Copenhagen and Helsingør would like to meet                     
international pastors, church leaders and members  

 
... CAN YOU COME?! 

Tuesday 18th September at 5.00 p.m.  
in the Cathedral of Copenhagen (Vor Frue Kirke), Nørregade 8   

(Rotunden - entrance from back end of the church in Fiolstræde)  
 

 Programme: 

From 5.00 p.m.: Coffee/tea  

5.15 p.m.: Welcome 

Bishop´s speech (I)  

Greeting from the Roman Catholic Church in Denmark   

PANEL (I): Migrant pastors/church leaders speak out   

Musical Interlude 

Bishop´s speech (II) 

PANEL (II): Migrant pastors/church leaders speak out   

International buffet from the Middle East 

Coffee/tea and discussion  

8.00 p.m.: Evening prayer and international music in the Cathedral  

Revd. Smitha Prasadam, St Alban´s Anglican Church 

 

Moderator: Karsten Fledelius 
 
 

 Please let us know if you can come. 
 

3536 6535 - info@tvaerkulturelt-center.dk 
 

 
 

 Organized by: The Interchurch Committee in the Diocese of Copenhagen (Stiftsudvalg)  
- in cooperation with Tværkulturelt Center   

 


